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Pennaeth : Mr Simon Davies 

09/06/2021 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish the pupils of year 11, who are leaving us today, 
all the very best for the future and to say that it was a pleasure to be in their company today. 
Thank you for your excellent contribution to school life at Bryn Tawe, and we look forward to 
welcoming the majority of you to the Sixth Form in September. You will have the opportunity 
to visit us to discuss your options fully in early July - you will be given further information 
upon the release of your Centre Determined Grades on the 18th June. We extend our 
warmest wishes to all our pupils who are moving on to apprenticeships, to the world of work, 
or to college next year. Remember that we welcome visits to Bryn Tawe from former pupils, 
so please do stay in touch.    
 
Provisional Centre Determined Grades (CDG) 
Following a half-term of hard work and assessments, the final administrative arrangements 
are in place to provisionally set Centre Determined Grades (CDG). The school will share 
Provisional CDGs with all pupils via their Hwb email address on Friday, 18th June. Please 
check the email carefully, as we will also share details of the arrangements that will need to 
be followed if you would like to request a review of the grades. Please remember that these 
are provisional CDGs, and WJEC will quality assure decision making records and overall 
outcomes before publishing final GCSE grades on GCSE results day which is on Thursday, 
12th August. 
 
If you are studying vocational and BTEC courses, a temporary CDG will not be provided, 
these grades will be published on GCSE results day. 
 
Registration for Y Chweched (Sixth Form) 
We will share details with you about registration day for The Sixth Form. This is an 
opportunity for you to chat to a team of teachers about your options when returning to the 
Sixth Form. Mrs Rhiannon Churchill (Careers Officer) will also be there to advise you. 
 
GCSE results day – Thursday 12th August 
 

 The school will be open from 08:30 until 11.00 on results day. 
 
There are three ways in which results will be available this year: 
   

1. Collected by the student in person between.  

2. Collected by a representative of the student by prior arrangement 

3. Sent via e-mail on 12th August  

If you would like to receive your results by e-mail, or through a representative, please 

contact Mrs Rhian Davies, Examinations Officer by Thursday 15th July. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Simon Davies 
Head 
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